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## RESTRICTED ## 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT    

 
 
 
Please be informed due to force-major incident (electricity blackout) at Building Pusat 

Grosir Metro Tanah Abang area, Bank UOB KCP Metro Tanah Abang will be 

temporarily closed at 9 May 2025, and will be resumed back for operation at 14 May 

2025. 

All banking transactional and operational activities will be transferred to the following 

office address: 

Office Alternate Office 

Bank UOB KCP Metro Tanah Abang 

Pusat Grosir Metro Tanah Abang 
Banking Center Lantai 7 Unit No.1,  
Jl. K.H. Wahid Hasyim No. 187-189, 

Tanah Abang, Jakarta Pusat 

Bank UOB KC UOB Plaza 

Jl. M.H. Thamrin No. 10,  
Jakarta Pusat 

 

For further inquiries, please call UOB Contact Center at 14008.   

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Jakarta, May 9, 2025 

PT Bank UOB Indonesia 

 

 


